
January 9, 2022 

“We exist to glorify God and make  
disciples of  Jesus Christ.” 

STAFF 
 

Lead Pastor:          
 Andrew Eby  andrew@npmbchurch.com   
Youth Pastoral Apprentice: 
 Korlynd Fehr korlynd@npmbchurch.com 
Director of Children’s Ministry:                                     
 Emily Fehr                emily@npmbchurch.com  
Director of Worship: 
 Kristy Erickson kristy@npmbchurch.com  
Counselors:       
 Don Banman  don@npmbchurch.com        
 Gwen Koop              gwen@npmbchurch.com 
 
Administrator: Bev Amendt-bev@npmbchurch.com 
Secretary: Cassie Jenkins-office@npmbchurch.com 

                                      Operating Budget Report   
 

 Last Week’s Giving         Giving to Date         Budget to Date  
                       $20,020.00                    $563,806.88              $586,965.24 
 

(Our Church year end is April)                                                                                                                         

Online Giving Option: e-transfers@npmbchurch.com  

Sermon Notes 

Church Office: 250-785-3869 ◊ 10816 - 106 St. ◊  Fort St. John, BC V1J 5V2 
Web Page: www.npmbchurch.com                                                           
E-mail Address: office@npmbchurch.com  
Office Hours: Mon.-Thurs. ◊  9:00am - 3:00pm 
PRAYER CHAIN: 
* Marie-  250-787-1302            *Elfrieda - 250-785-5833                                                                               
* Janet - 250-785-3605            *Alice - 250-785-3301   

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

NEW TO NPMB CHURCH?                                                        
Welcome! It’s great to have you here. We’d love to meet you and give you 
some information to help you get connected. Please fill out the Visitor 
card inside and drop it in the offering box at the Welcome Center. 

WELCOME TO 

  Check out our church library.  
  Fiction & non-fiction, adult & children.  

And movies. 
Located downstairs. 

ELDERS 
 

Carl Reimer (Moderator)  clreimer80@gmail.com 
Brad Klassen  bradley.klassen@gmail.com 
Dave Braun  obraun@telus.net 
John Siemens  jsiemens1234@hotmail.com 
Cameron Eggie  cameron.a.eggie@gmail.com   
Austin Hillis  austinl.hillis@gmail.com 



This Week 

Monday  Young Adults at 7:00 pm 
 
Tuesday  Senior Youth at 7:00 pm 
 
Wednesday Junior Youth at 7:00 pm 
 
 

Coming Events 

9:00 am   In person and livestreamed Worship Service/Kids Zone 
11:00am   In person Worship Service/Kids Zone 

 

 

Church Family News 

Prayer Needs 

Missionary Corner Today 

Please join us in praying for the ministry of the week:  North Peace  
Pregnancy Care Centre 
Note: If you have a prayer request/praise item you would like to include in the  
bulletin, please contact the church office with the details. Church Plant Updates 

We have a new men’s group starting up here 
at the church.  The group is called Men’s  
Alliance. Men's Alliance meets once a week for 
a physical workout/activity, followed by a 
devotional around a fire. Men's Alliance is for 
any man aged 12 and up. The group will 
launch on Thursday January 20th, 2022 and 
will meet at 7:00pm at the Peace Rugby Club 
field. Please contact Riley Giesbrecht at 250-
266-1489 with any questions.  
 

There is a new women’s bible study that will run from January 19th to 
March 2nd (location to be announced). “Join Priscilla Shirer on this  
7-session journey through the life and times of the prophet Elijah to  
discover how the fire on Mount Carmel was forged in the valley of  
famine. And how the emboldened, fiery faith you desire is being  
fashioned by God in your life right now.” You can sign up at the  
Welcome Centre and the cost is $25 for the book (this can be paid to the 
office or to your leader on week 1). Please contact the office with any 
questions or for further information.  
 
Stanley Troyer is organizing a father & son ice fishing trip for January 
22. This will be an all day event. There will be a fire and a wall tent, but 
please be prepared for the weather!  Extra rods and tackle will be available 
to borrow if needed. Please fill out a registration form located at the  
Welcome Centre.  Contact Stanley at 250-263-4999 for more information. 
 
Emily is looking for a new Runabouts teacher! We need someone who is 
able to commit to one service each Sunday morning (9:00am or 11:00am).  
Please contact Emily at 250-785-3869 or emily@npmbchurch.com if you’d 
like to volunteer for or discuss this opportunity to serve some of the 
youngest members of our church family! 

Verse of the Week 

 
Lithuania?  Do you know where it is?  
It is a little country in Eastern Europe. 
When the Soviet Union broke up 30 
years ago the M.B. Missions started a 
work there which is continuing to this 
day. At the time (1992) there was one 
little house church. Today there are 
eight churches, all part of the M.B.  
Conference.  E. & E. Reimer were sent 
there by the Mission Board to help in 
the process. In fact, 6 other folks from 
this church have served in Lithuania as 
well.   
 
The NPMB Church has for many years supported one aspect of this  
ministry financially and that is known as the Good News Clubs. As of 
January 2022, these Clubs have 20 students from the community. This 
Good News Club is under the leadership of Solveiga.  They meet every 
afternoon in the local church.  All the kids are in the age bracket of 12 to 16 
and all are from seriously problematic homes. Over the years quite a few 
have come to the Lord, were baptized and are now active as believers.  
 
The pastor, Valdas Vaitkevicius, and the leader, Solveiga, need our prayer 
support .  The summer camps these young people attended this summer, 
and we paid for, were most successful.   
 
The Covid crisis in that country is about the same as here. 
 
Thanks for giving and praying. 
 

 

“Listen to me, O house of Jacob, 
    all the remnant of the house of Israel, 

who have been borne by me from before your birth, 
    carried from the womb; 

even to your old age I am he, 
    and to gray hairs I will carry you. 

I have made, and I will bear; 
    I will carry and will save.  

Isaiah 46:3-4 
 

January 20th 7:00pm Men’s Alliance (Peace Rugby Club Field) 

January 22nd  Father & Son Ice Fishing Trip (One Island  

                  Lake) 

January 28th 6:30pm Breakout 

David and Janelle will be here next weekend (January 14-16). David will 
be running an info/prayer meeting at the Creekside Fellowship Church 
building in Dawson Creek. This meeting will run on January 15th at 
6:00pm. They will then be in attendance here at NPMB Church on the 
morning of Sunday January 16th.  David will answer questions and  
provide an update on what they have been doing, and how things have 
been going for them. 


